
  
Daily Announcements 

December 19, 2018 
 
 
 
Any boys or girls grades 6,7, or 8  interested in Junior High Bowling please sign up on the 
sheet in the office during breakfast or lunch. 
 
7th and 8th grade boys:​  If you are interested in playing basketball, please sign up in the office 
during breakfast or lunch.  You must have a sports physical to participate!!  
 
Spirit Week continues with ​Ugly Sweater Day on Thursday. 
 
Mentors, you will have a meeting today at 2:40 in room 52. Please wait to be called down. 
Ms. Rokosz will be explaining the games you will be doing with the fifth graders on the 
mentoring day on Thursday. 
 
ATTENTION STUDENTS:​ The 5th/6th graders will have their fun night from 3:00-4:30 and 
7th/8th graders will be from 6:00-7:30 on December 19th. There will be a DJ, snacks, hot cocoa 
bar, drinks, gym activities, and other various activities going on. Tickets will are on sale now 
during breakfast and lunch. The cost is $6.00 per ticket for pre-sale and $7.00 at the door. 
Students purchasing tickets by December 18th will be entered into a drawing for a special prize.  
 
Giving and Sharing Month:  Remember that donations of hats, mittens, and socks can be dropped 
off to Mr. Haney in Room 82 or to Mrs. Schroder in Room 86. 
 
 
 

 


